
Kathy Cooper

From: RaeArtn Banker <info@actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:05 PM
To: Smolock, Bryan
Subject: I Support The New Overtime Rule JUL 182018

Independent Regulatory
— Review Commission

Bryan Smolock.

I am writing to express my strong support for the regulation proposed by

the Pennsylvania Department of Labor and Industry to restore overtime

pay for an estimated 465,000 workers by phasing in a requirement that

Pennsylvania salaried workers earning below $47,892 automatically be

eligible for overtime.

It has been far too long since the state of Pennsylvania updated its

overtime regulations. Nearby states have already updated their

regulations. Moderate-income workers in Pennsylvania also deserve to be

compensated fairly for overtime work.

RaeAnn Banker

rbanker09(ãgmaiI.com

1815 Durham Road

NEW HOPE, Pennsylvania 18936
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